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Comments: We live close to the Crazies, and we want the pubic access to remain as it is. If is works ,don't

change it!  That  is my theory. Your swap would ruin access for the public to the top part of the Sweetgrass River.

We should not be closing public access by giving it to private interests. Speaking as a person who has used this

public access for over 60 ears,  I feel that it is beautiful country that should be shared by all, not closed by outside

or inside private interest, who ar e looking for full control of that country for their clients from out of state mostly. 

 

Please support the public interest by protecting our access in the Crazies . Do Not change it and take away our

use of those beautiful  lands and the Sweetgrass river. Don't do the swap!


